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28th March 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
Y5IG Parent Consultation and Report Update 

I am writing to share with you your child’s report for Terms 3 and 4.  You will find the usual 
commentary explaining what your child has achieved and future targets in relation to the National 
Curriculum.  As you will know staff in school are continually assessing your child against the 
expectations of the National Curriculum and our internal key performance indicators.  As part of this 
we have been undertaking moderation activities within school across Year Groups and Phases.  This is 
reflected within the report with assessment against both the objectives taught this academic year and 
also against the Year Group expectations at this point in the year.  I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank your child for their hard work and commitment during this academic year so far and hope 
they will similarly rise to the challenge during Terms 5 and 6 as they prepare for the transition to Year 6 
next year and secondary school shortly after. 
 

As you will know we had intended to share these with parents and carers at our Spring Parent/Carer 
Consultation meetings held last week however, unfortunately these did need to be postponed for Y5IG 
due to illness.  It has always been our intention to rearrange the Parent Consultation meetings once 
staff were back in school.  However, you will also know that Mrs Imogen Gold is due to start her 
maternity leave directly after the Easter break with Miss Maddie Arnold taking responsibility for the 
class for the remainder of the academic year.  As a school we do feel it is important that she has some 
time to get to know the pupils and, with this in mind, we propose to hold Parent Consultation meetings 
on Tuesday 7th May throughout the school day. Consultations will be attended by Maddie Arnold, as 
Class Teacher, and also Emily Hill, Deputy Head Teacher, or Charlotte Hardy, Assistant Head Teacher 
and SENCo.  This will allow parents and carers to meet the class teacher more formally and for her to 
share her initial findings.  Emily and Charlotte will also be able to share feedback from Imogen Gold, 
ensuring that all parents and carers have a secure overview of the year so far, including their child’s 
achievements and subsequent next steps.   
 

Further details will follow after the Term Break regarding the booking of appointments and to 
formalise arrangements.  In the meantime, I know you will join with me in wishing Imogen Gold well 
over the coming months and also in welcoming Maddie Arnold to the Spalding Parish family.  Thank 
you in anticipation of your continued support.  Have a restful Easter Break and we will see you in April.   
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


